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May 20, 2003  

Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, DC 20091-0221  
ATTN: Notice No.4 
Dear Sir or Madam:  
We understand from your March 20, 2003 release that you are requesting comment on whether legislative changes 
would be required if the one-half of one percent threshold regulation is adopted with respect to flavored malt 
beverages. In the State of Missouri, the adoption of such a standard would not require any subsequent 
legislative change, as our state regulations simply adopt the TTB standard without specifying what the standard 
is.  �����������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������
If you need further information, please let me know.  
                            Very truly yours, 

                             Keith F. Fuller 
State Supervisor 


